
From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Eckstrom, Richardreckstrom@cg.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Condon, BillBill.Condon@sto.sc.gov
Mike Shealy [MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] (MikeShealy@scsenate.gov)MikeShealy@scsenate.gov
Beverly Smith (BeverlySmith@schouse.gov)BeverlySmith@schouse.gov
Kara Brurok (KaraBrurok@schouse.gov)KaraBrurok@schouse.gov

Date: 7/5/2013 3:44:02 PM
Subject: State Auditor Search

Search Committee,
Will you send me some dates and times over the next couple of weeks that you would be available for a meeting?  I 
need to update you on what my office has done since our last meeting and you need to determine the next steps.  
Also, please let me know if you would prefer that this meeting be in-person or by telephone.  Thank you and I hope 
you had a great July 4th.
 
Sam

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board’s Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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